
  

Christmas Fayre – Silver Birch Choco Cards Game 
 

Please can all children in Silver Birch donate TWO items of chocolate for a game we’re 

planning at the School Christmas Fayre on Wednesday, Nov 30th, 3.30 to 5pm. 

The Chocolate can be left in the Activity Area, along with your hamper food donations, on  

Christmas Jumper Dress Down Day, Friday, Nov 25th to allow enough time for them to be 

labelled up. You can donate chocolate of any size from a couple of curly wurlies or Mars Bars 

to a box of Celebrations or Roses - whatever you fancy. 

If there are any Silver Birch parents willing to take a stint running the stall with their 

children, please let Mary or Ada in the office know as we are looking for volunteers. 

Alternatively you can contact me on tamsin.smith@btinternet.com or 07869 134700 

Thank you for your continued support and we hope to see you there. 

 

 

The FOS team 
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